NJROTC Parents Association
Meeting Minutes

September 12th, 2019

Meeting Begins: 1803

Anita Reynolds, Parent’s Association President, opens the meeting by introducing members of the Board.

· President – Anita Reynolds

· V. President – Tiffany Lambert

· Secretary – Abby Baublitz

· Treasurer – Deb Guttormsen

Anita discusses different opportunities for the cadets that will require chaperones.

Board takes a poll to see if Tuesday or Thursday works better for the meeting. For now we will continue meeting the first Thursday of every month, in the ROTC portable at 6pm. 

Treasurer’s Report: About $19,000 in the bank currently
​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_____________________________________________________________________________________

Captain takes over and introduces himself, Senior Chief, and CO/XO

Captain Jonathan Picker

Senior Chief Justin Beck

Commanding Officer: Ben Clark

Executive Officer: Marcus Mucelek

Captain goes over the NJROTC webpage and calendars. Explains how cadets sign themselves up for Community Service opportunities. Cadets must complete 10 Community Service hours per semester. 

Captain walks us through SignUp Genius and how to sign up for different volunteer opportunities.

Upcoming Events:

9/14 – Day of Caring

9/21 – Beach Clean-up

9/28 – The Big Hurt (need chaperones – see SignUp Genius)
10/3-10/5 – Applestock - Sequim

10/25-10/27 – Basic Leadership Training (Need 2 female chaperones and help with food – see SignUp Genius)
12/14 – First Comp. (Need 2 female chaperones to go and stay overnight)
2/29 – Regionals (PA to host)
5/9 – Navy Ball
***Uniform Inspections are on Tuesdays this year!!!***

· Teams start Monday, September 16th, 2019

· Cadets receive Vocational Credits for Drill and Air Rifle

· You can join a team anytime (except for Drill and Air Rifle – must join them at beginning of semester)

**To Discuss at Next Meeting**

Candi Gates brought up the idea of ordering sweatshirts for the cadets, and allowing parents the opportunity to order sweatshirts as well. She has a couple styles to choose from and got some price quotes. We will discuss further at next meeting on October 3rd, 2019.
